
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 
 
 
May 28, 2019 
 
Trustees: Anne Marie Watson (Chairperson), Murray Hollman (Vice-Chairperson), Sharla Heistad, 
Cynthia Leyson, Dorraine Lonsdale, Rob Maloughney, and Kim Pasula. 
 
 
Curriculum Coordinator Proposal 
In order to streamline and make more efficient the development of Alberta curriculum and resource 
coordination for Catholic schools, trustees and CCSSA are being asked to consider the creation and 
implementation of a Curriculum Coordinator role.  
 
The coordinator would have a theological background and pedagogical experience in Catholic 
schools to oversee and coordinate RE Curriculum and Resource development on behalf of Catholic 
school boards in Alberta. The Board broadly supports this idea. The next step is to have the ACSTA 
approve it.  
 
Meeting with Minister LaGrange 
The board of trustees have been invited to meet with Alberta’s new Minister of Education on June 14 
at 1:00 p.m. in the board room at Montfort Centre. The meeting will last one hour and trustees are 
encouraged to formulate ideas on what to discuss and generate a list of topics to bring forward for 
discussion.  
 
Advocacy 
The board of trustees plan to send a letter in conjunction with Red Deer Public Schools about the need 
for more funding for mental health initiatives in and around the City of Red Deer. The letter will be 
addressed to Alberta’s new Associate Minister of Mental Health.  
 
 
Capital Projects Update 
 
St. Patrick’s Community School in Red Deer- Modernization 
Phase two is nearing completion and turnover date for the school is scheduled for June 28. This date 
will allow students to finish the school year and complete their exams without disruptions caused by 
moving to a new location. Phase three will begin after this school year and is anticipated to be 
completed this November.  
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The next board meeting is June 18, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 

 
 
 

Anne Marie Watson, Board Chair 
 


